
 

Care for a Cougar 
A DAKOTA HIGH SCHOOL EVENT 

 

Dakota’s Care for a Cougar is open to all staff, Dakota families and 
community members to help us gift Dakota students who may be in 
need, bringing a little joy this holiday season. 
 

Due to COVID restrictions, we are not be able to have tags to pick 
this year.  We are asking for donations of gift cards (store/restaurant 
specific please, any denomination), or throw blankets, warm/fuzzy 
socks.  Gift donations will need to be received no later than Monday, 
December 14, 2020. 
 
Drop boxes are available inside the Main entrances at both the 10-12 
Building and the 9th Grade Center starting Monday, November 16, 
2020, Monday thru Friday, from 7:00 AM to 2:30 PM.  

 
 

For monetary donations please visit: 

https://tinyurl.com/careforacougar 

Your donation will be used by our Secret Santa Shoppers to purchase 
gift cards & throw blankets to bring some holiday joy for those 
students in need. 

https://tinyurl.com/careforacougar

